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March 21, 2021 
 
 
Good Afternoon School District of Beloit Families, 
 
The conclusion of Term 3, spring break, and the start of Term 4 is fast approaching. I wanted to be 
sure to provide a calendar update for the next few weeks. 
 
Friday, March 26:  

• No School, End of Term 3 

Monday, March 29 through Friday, April 2:  

• No School, Spring Break 

Monday, April 5 through Wednesday, April 7:  

• No School, Report Cards, Teacher Professional Development, and Term 4 Prep 

 
Elementary Schools, Intermediate Schools, and Beloit Learning Academy: 
Thursday, April 8, and Friday, April 9: 

• Start of Term 4 

• School is in Session for In-Person Cohort B Students, and Distance Learning 

 
Beloit Memorial High School: 
Thursday, April 8, and Friday, April 9: 

• Specific instructions for students on these days will be shared from the high school 

 
Naming the Food Truck Winners: 
We hosted a fun and engaging competition with our students to Name our Food Trucks. We 
received dozens and dozens of submissions, and when the final votes were tabulated, our top two 
winning names were: The Lunch Box submitted by Anahi Arroyo, an eighth-grade student at 
Aldrich Intermediate, and Cruisin’ Cuisine submitted by Lauren Johns, a sophomore at Beloit 
Memorial High School. I will continue to keep you updated on when the food trucks arrive. 
 
Beloit Memorial High School and Beloit Learning Academy Yearbook: 
Breja Fink, Staff Yearbook Advisor, is busy putting together the 2020/2021 high school yearbook. 
Although this was not a traditional year for anyone, we want to make sure that our students have 
the tradition of getting an annual yearbook.  
 
If you are the parent/guardian of a high school student, please submit a photo of your teen to 
Breja Fink, Staff Yearbook Advisor, bfink@sdb.k12.wi.us. Please do not worry about the size or 
dimension of the photo; Breja will ensure your teen’s photo is in the yearbook. Thanks for your 
support of this annual tradition – let’s make sure our student’s high school yearbook is a good one 
for everyone. 
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Grab and Go Meals: Upcoming Dates 
We will continue our Grab and Go Breakfast and Lunch Distribution and Delivery on these dates: 

• Monday, March 22, and Thursday, March 25 

 
Please Note these Changes to our Grab and Go Meal Schedule: 

• Monday, March 29, seven-day breakfast and lunch meal pack 

• Monday, April 5, two-day breakfast and lunch meal pack 

• Wednesday, April 7, seven-day breakfast and lunch meal pack 

• Every Wednesday through June 9, seven-day meal pack 

 
Grab and Go Meals continue to be available at all elementary schools from 11 am to 1:30 pm. If 
you are unable to pick-up your Grab and Go Meals, we provide delivery service every Wednesday. 
Please call (608) 361- 3136 to arrange for delivery. 
 
Upcoming Family Letters: April and May 
April Family Letters: Tuesday, April 6; Sunday, April 18; and Sunday, April 25 
May Family Letters: Sunday, May 2; Sunday, May 9; Sunday, May 16; and Sunday, May 23 
 
There will be no Family Letters on Sunday, March 28, and Sunday, April 4. My last family letter of 
this school year is on Sunday, May 23. 
 
At the start of the 2021/2022 school year, I will change the format of my letters to a bi-monthly 
newsletter. More information will be shared as we move toward the start of the next school year. 
 
As always, please reach out to your child’s or teen’s principal or teacher with any concerns you 
may have regarding assignments, classes, distance learning, or cohort in-person learning. 
 
Enjoy the warm weather and the rest of your weekend. 
 
Sincere regards,  
 
Dr. Dan Keyser 
Superintendent 
School District of Beloit 


